
AMENDMENT TO STAFF MOTION ON VACANCY REBATE 
 
Mover: Matthew Shoemaker 
Seconder: Sandra Hollingsworth 
 

Resolved that the report of the Chief Financial Officer and Treasure dated 2017 03 

concerning Vacancy Rebate Provincial Changes be received and that staff be directed 

to begin consultation with local business with regarding the potential elimination of the 

vacancy rebate and report back to Council thereafter on the outcome of said 

consultation and a recommendation on the next steps. 

 

 

ORIGINAL STAFF MOTION 

 

Resolved that the report of the Chief Financial Officer and Treasurer dated 2017 03 06 

concerning Vacancy Rebate Provincial Changes be received and that staff be directed 

to begin local business consultation regarding the elimination of the vacancy rebate and 

redirection of funds to the Economic Development Fund Reserve. 

 


